
POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT 

SUMMER AND PART-TIME EMPLOYMENT 

The City of Washington, IL is now accepting applications for both Summer Laborer and 

Part-Time Grounds Maintenance positions in the Department of Public Works.  Summer 

Laborer employees perform general laborer type work and the term of employment runs 

from May through August. Part-Time Grounds Maintenance positions run from April 

through October. These positions have an approximate 40-hour work week.  Starting 

wages are $10.43 per hour for Summer Laborer and $11.98 for Grounds Maintenance.  

Applicants must be eighteen (18) years of age or older. 

Application forms can be printed by clicking the ‘Application’ link on the webpage or 

picked up at Washington City Hall offices. Completed applications should be submitted 

to Mary Westerfield, Customer Service/ Human Resources Supervisor, City Hall, 301 

Walnut Street, Washington, IL 61571, mwesterfield@ci.washington.il.us. The application 

process will remain open until the positions are filled.  The City of Washington is an 

EEO employer. 
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